
 

  
Contact: 
Klára Klímová 
Mobil: +420 724 255 715 
E-mail: klara.klimova@fortunaeg.nl 

 
 

 

REGULATORY ANNOUNCEMENT  17 January 2018 

 

 
Fortuna Entertainment Group N.V. Pre-Close Trading 

Update 2017 
 
 
Amsterdam – Fortuna Entertainment Group N.V. (further „FEG“ or „the Company“), announces 
updates of its full year guidance based on the preliminary unaudited financial results: 
 

 Group´s Amounts Staked for the full year 2017 are expected to be on the 
previously communicated guidance of EUR 1,900 million. 

 Group´s EBITDA growth in 2017 is expected to be in the range of 135% to 150% 
yoy, compared to the previous guidance of 80 - 95% yoy. The key reasons are 
higher sports book margins than expected in Q4 and especially in December 
2017 thanks to favourable sports results as well as to the continued strong 
performance of underlying key indicators. 

 Total CAPEX in 2017 is expected to be on previously communicated guidance 
range between EUR 11-14 million. 

 
 
FEG will release the 2017 preliminary unaudited financial results on 15 March 2018.  
 
 


